
dish and please try to arrive on time so the meeting can be over at a reasonable time. 
Unfortunately, most of us have to work on Monday!

WELCOME BACK FROM SPAIN LARRY AND THEO. Be sure to ask Theo about how not to take your 
video camera and other equipment into a foreign country.

***Just An Early Reminder*** June 25th (Saturday) is the date of the GAY MARCH ON RALEIGH. 
Details will be announced of course as they are known, but please make this event a 
part of your summer calendar and schedule. We have to let this state government know 
that we are here and what we want.
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